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September 9, 2025 

   

 

 

Bridgeland Main Street: Construction Update 

 
Dear Resident/Property owner,   
  
We want to inform you of upcoming utility infrastructure upgrades along 1 Avenue N.E. between 4 Street N.E. 
and 6 Street N.E. This work is part of ongoing improvements in the area and will be conducted by BRT 
Construction. 
 
Scheduled Work Dates & Locations 

• September 15–19, 2025: Closure from Edmonton Trail NE to 6 Street NE 
• September 22–26, 2025: Closure from 4 Street NE to Edmonton Trail NE 

 
Work will take place daily between 7:00 AM and 10:00 PM, but lane closures will remain in place 24/7 during 
each setup period due to open excavation. 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT 

• Westbound lane closures will be in effect, impacting street parking. 
• Two-way traffic will be maintained throughout construction. 
• Each setup will last approximately one week per block, depending on weather and underground 

conditions. 
• Sidewalk and driveway access will remain open throughout construction. 
• Residents may experience some noise and construction presence during working hours. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  
For more information on the Bridgeland Main Street project, or to sign up for our electronic newsletter, please 
visit calgary.ca/BridgelandMainStreet. If you have any questions, please email our project team at 
bridgelandmainstreet@calgary.ca.  
 
EMERGENCY ONLY Contractor Contact: 
Tannis McLean, 403-247-6283 
BRT Construction Services Ltd. 
 
Thank you again for your patience throughout construction while we work to complete these improvements in 
the area.  
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